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Dear Parents, Grandparents and Carers
 
You are all invited to the Friends of Milford School meeting this Friday 13th January at 2pm in the Learning Hub.
 
Please come along -refreshments will be provided!
 
We will be discussing the new playground project (with school staff attending to talk through the proposals).
 
Also we will be running through the exciting events calendar for the Spring Term: lots of fun activities planned for children (and grown ups!).
 
All of the above can only be achieved with the involvement of parents and our school community. We are lucky to have a great group of Friends volunteers but we would really benefit from more people getting involved.
 
Even if you cant make the meetings and can only spare a bit of time or would like to help with a specific event then do get in touch at milfordschoolfriends@gmail.com
 
We hope to see you on Friday
 
The Friends of Milford School & Milford School Staff Team
Admin

